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According to the government officials of the Center for Disease Control 

(CDC), the number of enterovirus cases is getting increased due to the 

hotter weather recently. Young children, particularly those under the age 

of three, are especially vulnerable to the enterovirus. CDC experts urge 

parents to help their young children maintain proper personal hygiene and 

take disease preventive measures. CDC officials have stressed that adults, 

too, should take proper precautionary steps since the virus has been 

known to pass from adults immune to young children. 
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